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We have a serious supply and demand issue in the State of Oregon. In my town of 

Bend, Oregon it’s even more of an issue as we have many people who are employed 

at the hospital or in other service industries that cannot afford to live where they work. 

That is a shame. Please pass this bill. It is a matter of whether we can keep this state 

a great place to live and raise a family or not.  


